[image: image1.jpg]The NZ Government has recently established a Ministerial
Forum on Alcohol Advertising and Sponsorship. Their
purpose is to consider whether further restrictions on alcohol
advertising and sponsorship are needed to reduce alcohol-
related harm.

The forum is currently seeking submissions on this topic before
reporting to the Ministers later this year. at
on

Children see thousands of images of alcohol before they are
old enough to drink. Alcohol advertising and sponsorship
encourages children to drink younger and drink more. This
means they are more likely to be victims of crime, have
unprotected sex and under perform at school.

If you think it’s wrong that children are
exposed to all of this tell the Forum that
enough is enough. You have the power to
bring change! Complete the form below in full.
Remember that it has to be filled in correctly
to be counted.

For further information visit





Dear Ministerial Forum on Alcohol Advertising and Sponsorship,


We need further restrictions on alcohol advertising and sponsorship in New Zealand. I would like to see the Law

Commission’s recommendations that were made in 2010 implemented now. This means that I support the following:
· No alcohol advertising should be allowed in any media other than advertising that communicates only objective 

product information. 

· No alcohol sponsorship of cultural or sport events should be allowed.

[image: image2.jpg]Once completed save this file and email to
alcoholadvertisingforum@moh.govt.nz
by 5pm, Monday 28th April, 2014.



 
I support a portion of the government alcohol levy should be ring-fenced to provide alternative sponsorship for sport and 
cultural activities e.g. similar to the Health Sponsorship Council model for Smokefree, or the RTD tax that provides  alternative sponsorship for 12 leading sports in Australia (mark the box if you agree).



Yes I want to make an oral submission (please mark the box).

This submission was completed by:

Name:


Address:

Email:


Signature:


Date:

Note: This submission may be requested under the Official Information Act 1982. If this happens, it will normally be released to the person who requested it. However, your personal details will be removed from the submission if you mark the following boxes:


  I do not give permission for my personal details to be released under the Official Information Act 1982.


  I do not give permission for my name to be listed in the published summary of submissions.





























